
 

 

3rd December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Carol Service – Thursday 19th December  

 

On Thursday 19th December our children who are in Reception to Year 4 will attend our Christmas Carol 
Service.  

This year it will be held at All Saints Church, West Avenue, Gosforth, NE3 4ES, starting at 1.30pm.   

Throughout the church service there will be thanksgiving and lots of festive singing.  It would be lovely to see 
you all there and seats will be available from 1.20pm however please note that there will be pews reserved 
for the children and staff so there may be standing room only once all seats are taken. 

There will be a cash collection for those who wish to make a donation, in aid of St Oswald’s Hospice and  
Daft as a Brush. 

If you wish to take your child/ren home after the service, you will need to sign them out from the class 
teacher at the end of the service. 

If you do not wish your child to participate in the church service for religious reasons only, please let us know 
as we will ask them to be special helpers in Nursery for the hour, as the rest of school community will be at 
All Saints.  Please email the school office by Monday 16th December to notify us. 

May we take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy Christmas! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Turner 
Head Teacher 

 


